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                                                                                                                                Jul 24, 2013
Editorial Office, WJG 
Dear Editor,
We would like to submit a revised articles, “Plastic tube-assisted gastroscopic removal of embedded esophageal metal stents: a case report”, by Guiyong Peng for consideration for publication in WJG   .
This revised articles has been edited and proofread by Medjaden Bioscience Limited.
Yours sincerely,

Guiyong Peng

Corresponding author
E-mail:  pgy63@163.com

